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OUR ANNUAL HOLIDAY BASKET EVENT
IS JUST AROUND THE CORNER!

We are still looking for more drivers to help us deliver baskets
on Saturday, December 18; that's just TWO WEEKS away!

If you are interested in experiencing the shared joy of delivering
these baskets to families in need, please TEXT Michael at 505-

321-2720. (NO CALLS, PLEASE.)
Donations are still needed and greatly appreciated; please visit our

website www.losojos.org to join in the gift of giving.
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